## PTA Newsletter

Issue 13: SEPTEMBER 2025

All the news you need to know – to keep in the know!!





# **CLUB** Have you entered?

There are a few numbers left for the 100 Club **2025/2026** academic year, so if you would like to join then email us at: pta.maryhare@gmail.com and we can tell you what numbers are left. There are still **9 opportunities** left to win, each month from October 2025 to June 2026 and entry is now £18 for the 9 remaining months. We will also be selling the final numbers at our September Coffee Club ahead of the next draw.



This months lucky winner was Tim Hogan, with number 2!

## DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

26<sup>th</sup>
SEPTEMBER
PTA Meeting in
School
1:30-2:30pm
Followed by:
COFFEE CLUB
2:15 – 3:15pm

AGM 10<sup>th</sup> OCTOBER 1:30 – 3:00pm

Virtual PTA Meeting 5<sup>th</sup> NOVEMBER 8:30 -9:30 pm

28<sup>th</sup>
NOVEMBER
1:30 – 3pm



### Is fundraising really this easy?

Raise money for Mary Hare School when you shop online with easyfundraising. It won't cost you a penny extra! You can shop at over 8,100 shops and sites and you'll find big name retailers here like JohnLewis, Amazon, Tesco, Currys, Asda, Iceland, eBay and Apple, all ready to help yo

Asda, Iceland, eBay and Apple, all ready to help you raise more for our cause when you shop with them. All you need to do is follow the steps below:

- 1. Go to https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/maryhareschool and join for free.
- 2. Install the app and Donation Reminder extension.
- Activate your donation before shopping online and the retailer will automatically donate to us for free!

#### Need Uniform for the new school year?

If you are looking for uniform for the new school year then drop us an email for availability and prices – we have lots of items to boost your wardrobe. That said – if you have any items that you no longer need, then we would love it if you could donate them to our PTA supply ©



Why not join us....

All parents are automatically members of the PTA and we greatly appreciate your support and help at meetings and <a href="mailto:events">events</a>. So why don't you get involved, and make sure we are truly representative of all students within the whole school community, covering both Primary and Secondary, whilst also being inclusive of Deaf and Hearing parents. All meetings will be made accessible with either a BSL interpreter or captions. So please contact us if you are able to lend your support in any way with activities or to get involved in the PTA at <a href="mailto:pta.maryhare@gmail.com">pta.maryhare@gmail.com</a>